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October 25, 2017 Update: Thank You For Feedback 

Thank you to the many parents, staff and students who provided feedback regarding the 

proposed Draft Options for Boundaries and Feeder Schools. The feedback is part of the 

information being used to provide Recommendations to the Board by the Superintendent at its 

November 7, 2017 Board Meeting. 

The Reconfiguration – Implementation Advisory Committee met on Monday, October 23 to also 

provide feedback to the Superintendent regarding the proposed Draft Options.  

The substantial feedback and considerations provided by parents, staff and students, along with 

the Advisory Committee, have been consistent in highlighting pros and cons of the three Draft 

Options. 

Thank you again for your engagement and patience. 

 


